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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pennlive: PFAS toxin levels decline in central Pa. community, more testing under way 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/04/pfas-toxin-levels-decline-in-central-pa-community-more-
testing-under-way.html 
 
ABC27: Suez says new treatment system is removing man-made chemicals from water 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/suez-says-new-treatment-system-is-removing-man-made-
chemicals-from-water/1967967617 
 
FOX43: Suez Water wells impacted by high chemical levels are now below the Health Advisory Limit 
https://fox43.com/2019/04/30/suez-water-wells-impacted-by-high-chemical-levels-are-now-below-the-
health-advisory-limit/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Times Leader: Troubled Duryea property sells in Luzerne County back-tax auction 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/741644/troubled-duryea-property-sells-in-luzerne-county-back-
tax-auction 
 
Post-Gazette: CNX reveals cause of well failure near Beaver Run Reservoir 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/05/01/CNX-reveals-the-cause-of-its-well-
failure-near-Beaver-Run-Reservoir/stories/201905010075 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Kyle Lake restoration project 50 percent complete 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/kyle-lake-restoration-project-percent-
complete/article d6d47606-c9c5-5f7c-a595-a70049b1a6d6.html 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
WTAJ: Governor Wolf outlines plans for Restore PA Initiative 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/governor-wolf-outlines-plans-for-restore-pa-
initiative/1967694673 
 
Air 
 
WHYY: Groups sue U.S. Steel, allege potentially ‘thousands’ of Clean Air Act violations 
https://whyy.org/articles/groups-sue-u-s-steel-alleging-potentially-thousands-of-clean-air-act-
violations/ 
 
WESA: Report Giving Pittsburgh Air A Failing Grade Doesn't Tell The Whole Story, Researchers Say 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/report-giving-pittsburgh-air-failing-grade-doesnt-tell-whole-story-
researchers-say 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Allegheny County touts improving air quality 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/04/30/allegheny-county-touts-improving-air-
quality.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Allegheny County: Key air quality measure improved last year 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/04/30/PM-2-5-Monitors-Allegheny-County-
air-quality-particulate-matter-pollution/stories/201904300283 
 
Allegheny Front: Groups Sue U.S. Steel, Alleging Potentially ‘Thousands’ of Clean Air Act Violations 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/groups-sue-u-s-steel-alleging-potentially-thousands-of-clean-air-act-
violations/ 
 
KDKA Radio: Recent Numbers Show Allegheny County Air Is Improving 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/recent-numbers-show-allegheny-county-air-improving  
 
Climate Change 
 
Record Herald: Gov. Wolf announces PA climate action plan, climate alliance membership 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190430/gov-wolf-announces-pa-climate-action-plan-
climate-alliance-membership  
 
Natural Gas Intelligence: Natural Gas Behemoth Pennsylvania Joins U.S. Climate Alliance 
https://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/118215-natural-gas-behemoth-pennsylvania-joins-us-climate-
alliance 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Morning Call: Beyond the spotted lanternfly: Warm spring weather means more bugs, right? 
https://www.mcall.com/news/weather/mc-nws-lehigh-valley-warm-weather-more-bugs-20190430-
ajc24hgbzfbnbo42wug5droc3i-story.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Welcome to stardom, Eastern Hellbender (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/04/welcome-to-stardom-eastern-hellbender/  
 
Endeavor-News: Hunting and fishing heritage in jeopardy; progress made on aquatic habitat (Wolf 
Tracks Outdoor Column) 
https://www.endeavornews.com/articles/wolf-tracks-188/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Saturday start to 2019 deer hunting season might not be permanent 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/firearms-deer-season-switch-to-saturday-after-thanksgiving-
may-not-be-permanent/  
  
KDKA Radio: Audubon Society Of Western PA Unable To Determine If Eaglet Swallowed Fishing Hook 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/audubon-society-western-pa-unable-determine-if-eaglet-
swallowed-fishing-hook 
 
Energy 
 
CBS21: Battle to keep Three Mile Island open 



https://local21news.com/news/local/battle-to-keep-three-mile-island-open 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Let free market determine price of electricity 
https://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20190501/letter-let-free-market-determine-price-of-
electricity/1 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: 100% renewable energy is possible 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-100-renewable-energy-is-possible/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Plan to build housing development on Bishop Tube site dealt setback   
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/plan-to-build-housing-development-on-bishop-tube-site-
dealt/article 4875c5a2-6b51-11e9-9433-a7b4adb973c5.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Could the market be ripe for the former Civic Arena redevelopment? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2019/05/01/Civic-Arena-Pittsburgh-Penguins-
EQT-Corp-First-National-Bank-FNB-Downtown/stories/201904290027 
 
Mining 
 
Penn State News: Penn State DuBois wildlife technology students help to reclaim mine land in PA forests  
https://news.psu.edu/story/571811/2019/04/29/academics/penn-state-dubois-wildlife-technology-
students-help-reclaim-pa 
 
Tribune-Review: Blasting slated at Pittsburgh Airport Innovation Campus site  
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/blasting-slated-at-pittsburgh-airport-innovation-
campus-site/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Middletown Wants Pipeline Shut Down After Sinkhole Problem 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/local/middletown-wants-pipeline-shut-down-after-sinkhole-
problem/article a35432ee-6b81-11e9-86b5-77c56eaec2dd.html 
 
WESA: One State, Two Disparate Visions For The Natural Gas Industry 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/one-state-two-disparate-visions-natural-gas-industry 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX adding more drilling in 2019 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/04/30/cnx-adding-more-drilling-in-2019.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Lock Haven Express: Spotted lanternfly quarantine and business permits 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/outdoors/2019/04/making-life-better-spotted-lanternfly-quarantine-
and-business-permits/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Researchers find 2 fungi killed spotted lanternflies in Berks 



https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/researchers-find-2-fungi-killed-spotted-lanternflies-in-
berks 
 
Waste 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Falls Township votes down contentious wastewater processing project 
https://www.philly.com/news/falls-township-elcon-rejected-hazardous-wastewater-processing-
20190501.html 
 
York Dispatch: York County residents can get rid of household hazardous waste for free 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/04/30/york-county-residents-can-get-rid-
household-hazardous-waste-free/3628625002/ 
 
WTAJ: Centre County Hazardous Waste Authority announced waste collection total 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/centre-county-hazardous-waste-authority-announced-waste-
collection-total/1967749744 
 
Tribune-Review: Delmont schedules borough-wide clean-up for mid-May 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/delmont-schedules-borough-wide-clean-up-for-mid-may/ 
 
Corry Journal: Many residents take advantage of first ‘Dumpster Day’; three more scheduled 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 8bcdb1ec-6b70-11e9-b45f-cffd2174281f.html 
 
Water 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Rep. Brendan Boyle introduces bill to force EPA to create PFAS chemical 
standard 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190501/rep-brendan-boyle-introduces-bill-to-
force-epa-to-create-pfas-chemical-standard 
 
Lock Haven Express: Sewer pipe lining project begins Monday 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/05/sewer-pipe-lining-project-begins-monday/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Test results from Donegal Creek, site of fish-kill, could take a month 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/test-results-from-donegal-creek-site-of-fish-kill-
could/article 4ee4de60-6b82-11e9-8e1a-8ba47a49dbe8.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Additional funding approved for Broad Top City sewage project  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/additional-funding-approved-for-broad-top-city-
sewage-project/article 6241c7a5-d7d4-5c61-986a-4fdf74a00baf.html 
 
Daily American: Hooversville considering water rate increase  
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/hooversville-considering-water-rate-
increase/article 67d6a315-4efc-5bbb-a087-343f7fa8f706.html  
  
Indiana Gazette: Water shutoffs scheduled 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/water-shutoffs-scheduled/article 5610f099-d9a3-5cbc-bd63-
e55b6451b765.html 



 
Miscellaneous 
 
Penn State News: Federal research significant in environmental rule-making 
https://news.psu.edu/story/571943/2019/04/30/research/federal-research-significant-environmental-
rule-making 
 
Observer-Reporter: Woman found in drainpipe charged with trespass (Hatfield Ferry) 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/woman-found-in-drainpipe-charged-with-
trespass/article a0af0d4c-6b55-11e9-95fb-57b7999bfbe8.html  
 
Tribune-Review: West Deer drainage work to result in traffic restrictions 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/west-deer-drainage-work-to-result-in-traffic-
restrictions/ 
 
Tribune-Review: EPA reaffirms weed killer safe for users as court cases grow 
https://triblive.com/news/health-now/epa-reaffirms-weed-killer-safe-for-users-as-court-cases-grow/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Down on the farm 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190501/NEWS01/705019881/-1/news01 
 
Butler Eagle: 600 pounds of unwanted prescription drugs netted 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190501/NEWS01/705019912/-1/news01 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Laugh at the Eastern Hellbender? It’s proof that students can make a 
difference | Capital-Star letters 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/commentary/laugh-at-the-eastern-hellbender-its-proof-that-
students-can-make-a-difference-capital-star-letters/ 


